Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 30, 2014

Elisabeth M. Washburn, Esquire
Tribune Company

435 North Michigan Avenue
Chicago, IL 60611-4066

Re: KDVR(TV), Denver, CO
Facility ID# 126
KFCT(TV), Fort Collins, CO
Facility ID# 125
KWGN-TV, Denver, CO
Facility ID# 35883

Dear Ms. Washburn:

We have completed our review of the response of Tribune Broadcasting Denver License, LLC,
licensee of the KDVR(TV) and KFCT(TV), to the February 12, 2014 random audit letter sent to
it in accordance with the provisions of Section 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s Equal
Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules. KWGN-TV is included in the employment unit, and is
licensed to KWGN, LLC. Both licensees are direct wholly-owned subsidiaries of Tribune
Company. KDVR(TV) and KFCT(TV) were acquired by Tribune on December 27, 2013. The
response 1s information captured from the time the stations were acquired.

As a result of our review, we find no further action is required. In accordance with Section
73.3526(e)(10) for commercial stations or Section 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations,
the licensee must place a copy of this letter, our audit letter, and its audit response in the public
inspection files of each station. The licensee must maintain these materials in the files until
grant, by final order, of its next renewal application of its license for the station to which the file
relates. Additionally, pursuant to Section 73.3526(¢)(10) of the Commission’s rules for
commercial stations or Section 73.3526(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, the licensee must
upload copies of this letter, our audit letter, and its audit response in the stations’ online public
inspection files. The materials must remain in the online public files until the next grant of the
renewal application, by final order, of the license for the station to which the file relates.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the EEO Staff at (202) 418-
1450. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

0 Mt
Lewis C. Pulley
Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau

Cc: Peter Maroney, General Manager
Tribune Broadcasting Denver, LLC



